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To all DCAS Club Secretaries

>>------------------>

DCAS AGM

The DCAS AGM took place on Sunday 27 November.  The Committee for the 
forthcoming year was elected as follows:

President - Sally Sandoe

Chairman - John Poyner

Vice-Chairman - Chris Vitali

Secretary - John Russell

Treasurer - Paul Callaway

Tournament Secretary - Judith Brelsford

County Coaching Organiser - Phill Carder

Junior Representative - vacant

Records Officer - Jane Forrow

Judges Representative - Peter Fairbrother

Representatives to GWAS Council - John Russell and Paul Callaway

Very many thanks to the two new members of Committee, Judith Brelsford and Jane 
Forrow, for stepping forward to volunteer, and thanks to the retiring members of
Committee for their years of service.

Judith can be reached at secretary@newquaybowmen.org.uk.  Jane can be reached at
jane.forrow@hotmail.com, but please give her a few days to take over the 
paperwork from Bob Young before bombarding her with the claims for the records 
that I'm sure you're all shooting.

Sami Glover is continuing as Newsletter Editor, and Tim Pratt is continuing as 
Webmaster.

>>------------------>

Tournament Calendar

The PROVISIONAL Tournament Calendar for 2012, based on returns made by Clubs by 
the date of the AGM, is as follows:

15 January 2012 Portsmouth Kyrton

29 January 2012 Portsmouth Newquay

05 February 2012 Portsmouth & HtH Brixham

26 February 2012 DCAS Indoor Kitto Yelverton

11 March 2012 Combined FITA St Austell

15 April 2012 Longbow Western Redruth

22 April 2012 Longbow Western Tors

06 May 2012 Grand Day Newquay
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13 May 2012 Double FITA 720 Redruth

13 May 2012 Westerns Kyrton

19/20 May 2012 DCAS Double FITA Exmouth

20 May 2012 York etc Tors

27 May 2012 York etc Brixham

03 June 2012 St George Albion Lizard

24 June 2012 Double American Redruth

01 July 2012 Hereford or FITA tbc Wadebridge

08 July 2012 York etc Exmouth

15 July 2012 York etc Newquay

22 July 2012 DCAS Champs ????

29 July 2012 York etc Kenwith

04/05 August 2012 DCAS Double FITA Redruth

18/19 August 2012 FITA and HtH Exmouth

02 September 2012 Autumn Gold Wadebridge

16 September 2012 Intercounties ????

07 October 2012 Worcester Kyrton

20/21 October 2012 DCAS Exmouth Field Exmouth

04 November 2012 Indoor Kenwith

25 November 2012 DCAS AGM

There's a couple of clashes that we're aware of that it would be good to find a 
solution to - although the calendar is congested, and this year May is 
particularly congested, so it could be difficult.  If you notice any serious 
clashes that we might have missed please let Judith know, although there's no 
guarantee that she'll be able to do anything about it!

No Club has offered to host the County Championships this year.  Please give 
serious consideration as to whether you are able to do so, and again let Judith 
know.

>>------------------>

Forgotten to return the Trophy?

We have lost track of a number of DCAS trophies, particularly Postal League 
trophies.  Can you look around your clubhouse and ask around your members and 
see if you have a DCAS trophy somewhere that you've forgotten to return.

If you have, please let me know and we'll try to arrange for it to be picked up.

>>------------------>

DCAS Winter Postal Leagues

Because GNAS no longer show Club membership on the GNAS cards of Direct Members 
we have adjusted Rule 4 for both the Frostbite and Portsmouth Leagues as 

Page 2



Untitled
follows:

Delete the sentence "Each member of the Club Team must be affiliated to DCAS and
shall only shoot for the Club indicated on his/her GNAS Membership Card", and 
replace with the sentence "Each member of the Club Team must be affiliated to 
DCAS and shall only shoot for one Club, normally the Club shown on his/her GNAS 
Membership Card where this is indicated." 

>>------------------>

Best regards

John Russell
Secretary DCAS
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